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May 15,1981

D. J. Sreniawski, Acting Director
Material Radiation Protection, Section 2
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

Re: License No. 34-13317-02

In my letter to the NRC dated April 22, 1981, which responded to five items
of deficiency in our Nuclear Medicine Department, there is an error in Item
Four, Training of Personnel.

It should be noted that the technician who performed the various procedures
was instructed in proper technique prior to performing such. The deficiency
discovered upon inspection was that no record documenting the fact that the
training did take place could be found in our files.

The response in the April 22 letter should be amended to reflect these facts,
but the files now include documentation of additional training conducted by
a consulting health physicist.

I affirm that this response and the information provided in the April 22,1981,
letter is true and accurate.

Sincerely,

THE OHIO VALLEY HOSPITAL
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Vice President
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